
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Did you know that by having a child at this school you are automatically a “friend 
of priory”?  You might not be a committee member or a regular helping hand, but 
you are still a valued member of our school’s Parent Teacher Association. 
 
We are writing to invite you to an EGM (Extraordinary General Meeting) on 
Wednesday 13th January 2021, at 7:30 pm, to vote in a new constitution.  It will 
be held on zoom, so you can join us from the comfort of your own home.  We are 
expecting the meeting to be fairly short (30-40 minutes only).  It is vital that we 
have a minimum of 9 non-committee members present, in addition to the regular 
committee members, otherwise the meeting is not officially allowed to go ahead.   
 
If you are able to help us by attending this meeting, please register in advance 
using the link below: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMldeygpjojHd1e72JLiOu4Z2Mw0
5K1MjA2 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting. 
 
You will also be sent a copy of the new constitution to read beforehand, as this is 
what we shall be voting on. 
 
We look forwards to seeing some of you there. 
 
FOPJS 
(Friends OF Priory Junior School – PTA) 
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